AIAM signed and returned to the US Department of Education the Certification and Agreement with assurance that AIAM has used the applicable amount of funds designated under the CRRSAA and ARP (a)(1) and (a)(4) programs to provide Emergency Financial Aid Grants to Students.

AIAM applied for a Department of Education grant and 100% will be available to eligible AIAM students. The requirements included that applicants be eligible for Title IV financial aid and have exceptional need of an emergency grant.  We disbursed 50% of the emergency grant totaling $220,627 to our students on 2/24/21.  30% will be disbursed in SP21 and 20% in SU21.  The total grant received is $441,254.
This was our application process:
1. We notified all AIAM students without a FAFSA on file that they should complete a FAFSA if they wanted to be eligible for an upcoming emergency grant for students with exceptional need.  All but nine AIAM students completed a FAFSA. These nine students were not eligible to apply for a grant.

2. We notified all students whose FAFSA EFC exceeded the cost of their program about the upcoming emergency grant for students with exceptional need.  We let them know that we assumed that they did not have exceptional need based on their Expected Family Contribution exceeding the cost of their program.  FAFSAs are based on IRS data which is often 2-3 years old. Nine students accepted this assumption, and they were not eligible to apply for a grant.  Four students notified us that they did have exceptional need so they were eligible to apply.  

3. We sent the emergency grant application to all eligible students on 2/12/21.  Nine students informed us that they did not have exceptional need and thirty-five did not apply so their application was voided on 2/19/21.

4. Two hundred twenty-six students applied for and received emergency grants.  Eighty-eight students opted for a check and one hundred thirty-eight opted to have the emergency grant applied to their account balance of tuition and fees.  Checks became available on 2/24/21.
The grants ranged from $453.96 to $1,134.95 and depended on what they are responsible for: children, food, housing, healthcare, and cost of attendance.  

